PAMBANSANG PUNONGHIMPILAN TANOD BAYBAYIN NG PILIPINAS
(National Headquarters Philippine Coast Guard)
139 25" St., Port Area
1018 Manila

ADVISORY #2Q -2021

To : All concerned PCG Commissionship and Enlistment Applicants
Subj: Resumption of PCG Application

Date : 24 November 2021

1.  All PCG Commissionship and Enlistment Applicants whose name
appears on the attached list are directed to continue the next steps in their
application after passing the Aptitude Battery Test.

2. Al named applicants are directed to report at the nearest Coast
Guard District, Human Resource Management Unit (HRMU), where they
filed their application, starting on 25 November 2021 for instructions and
schedule of their succeeding procedures.

3.  Those who applied in another PCG District are reminded to present
a copy of this advisory highlighting their name and the PCG District.

4.  For information and compliance.






